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I strongly oppose this bill. Our current mail-in voting system makes it easy to vote 

without unnecessary hassle. I do not believe this bill would have any significant 

positive impact, it is just another means by which the Republican party is trying to 

influence voter turnout at elections. There is no reliable evidence that there is 

increased fraud caused by mail-in voting. Mail-in voting is a better system for the 

average citizen. 


